
May 17, 2021 
 

 

Fellow Cavaliers, 
 

As of 5:05 p.m. today, we have learned of the following potential positive Covid-19 case(s) since our last communication: 

 

-​ One Elsa Meyer student 

Any close contacts (if any) have already been informed. We must protect the confidentiality of the individual(s). At this 

time, it is our role to tell all the families of Corunna Public Schools we are moving forward under the guidance of the 

Shiawassee County Health Department (SCHD) and that all measures continue to be taken to protect the wellbeing of your 

child(ren). 

Our current student positivity rate (# of students currently positive ÷ total number of students) in each school, and our  

school district as a whole (students are taken off the table below once they are allowed to return to school following SCHD 

guidelines): 

Building 
Actual # of 

students positive 
% positive 

Louise Peacock 0 0.0% 

Nellie Reed 0 0.0% 

Elsa Meyer 1 0.3% 

Middle School 1 0.2% 

High School 0 0.0% 

District 2 0.1% 

Please continue to monitor members of your household for the onset of symptoms related to COVID-19, including fever, 

cough, difficulty breathing, headache, or new fatigue.  If you note any change in the health of you or your child, please call 

your regular medical provider. 

I would also reiterate that if your child is sick and/or showing symptoms, please keep him or her home. Should you get 

your child tested for COVID-19, please keep your child home until you know the results of the test. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

  

Superintendent John Fattal 


